



MEDICAID PROVIDER ONBOARDING TO
HEALTH INFORMATION EXCHANGE

 (HIE) PROGRAM

Why participate? Who is eligible?

New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services has engaged with
NJII to advance and expand the use of and connectivity to New Jersey Health Information Exchange. (NJHIN). The
NJHIN is owned by the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH). The New Jersey Innovation Institute (NJII) is the
state designated entity responsible for developing and managing the network.

njhin@njii.com   |   www.njii.com/njhin   |   +1 973-596-5800   |   211 Warren Street, Newark, NJ 07103

SPONSORED BY

Clinicians
Medical Practices
Long-term Care Providers
Skilled Nursing Facilities
Assisted Living Facilities
Federally Qualified Health Centers 
Accountable Care Organizations
Regional Health Hubs
Health Information Exchanges
Health Information Organizations
Clinically Integrated Networks
Integrated Delivery Networks 

Participants must have billed one
Medicaid patient in the year.

Fees:

Timeline:
The deadline is September 1, 2022.

Those interested in joining should contact njhin@njii.com or complete our online form.

There are no costs to participate. 

NJHIN is the hub where all Health Information Exchanges data will
flow and be directed to the proper providers. We are starting with the
Admit, Discharge and Transfer Notifications (AD and eventually will
include other data. We are also supporting the future exchange of
CCDAs, COVID-19 tracking and tracing, substance use disorders, and
the Immunization and Birth and Death Registries. Our goal is for all
providers to seamlessly exchange data to improve patient care. 

By onboarding, providers will be able to receive ADTs from all New
Jersey hospitals. This will not only assist them in caring for their
patients, but insurance companies are reimbursing at a higher rate for
improved Transitions of Care. 

Providers will receive real-time ADT notifications from 71 NJ hospitals
on their patients that will assist in faster treatment. Governor Murphy
signed 4476 on 09/16/2020. View the legislation here.

What can NJII do for participants?
NJII will assist providers in connecting to the NJHIN and provide
access to receive Admission, Discharge and Transfer (ADT) alert
notifications for their selected patients.

https://www.njii.com/healthcare/new-jersey-health-information-network-njhin/#getintouch
https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/2020/Bills/A4500/4476_R2.PDF

